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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL  
REPORT ON STANDARDIZED BYCATCH REPORTING METHODOLOGY 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) received a presentation by Brett 
Wiedoff on the Standardized Bycatch Reporting Methodology (SBRM).  The HMSAS suggest 
that the proposed activity of determining the sufficiency and completion of the SBRM is best 
tasked to the HMS Management Team (HMSMT).  We look forward to the results from the 
HMSMT in March 2021. 
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